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Clemente Leadership Academy
Grade 2, Room 106
http://secondgradedavis.weebly.com

February 2, 2015
Dear Parents and Guardians,
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am sitting at home writing this after having two snow days last week and more snow expected this week.  Report card conferences for the second marking period have been rescheduled for Thursday, February 5th.  I will also be available to meet with parents after school on Friday, February 6th.  Last Friday, I sent home a notice confirming your appointment for those of you who already selected an appointment time.  For those of you who had not made an appointment, I sent a notice listing the available time slots remaining and asked that you return this notice telling me which times work for you.  Please contact me immediately to schedule another time to meet if you are unable to make it on Thursday or Friday.  This is the last time that formal conferences are scheduled so it is essential that I meet with you to discuss your child’s progress.  
 In Reading, we have primarily been working with using text features and identifying the main idea in informational text.  In Math, we will soon begin a unit which introduces the concepts of multiplication and division – a very exciting step for second graders!  In Writing, we have been working on writing in complete sentences with correct capitalization and punctuation.  In Spelling and Phonics, we have been working on long vowel patterns.  The character trait for the month of February is honesty.
I look forward to meeting with you for your child’s report card conference!
						Sincerely,
Ms. Davis			

February 5th/6th 	 		Report Card Conferences 



February 11th			K-4 Incentive (Valentine Day Dance)


February 13th			Early Dismissal – February Break begins


February 23rd			School resumes


February 26th 			Character Education Assembly
					Math Night


February 27th 			Progress Reports sent home
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